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Friday 22nd September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have had another busy week in school, with the children working hard and enjoying a variety of different 
projects as always. We are looking forward to our Harvest Assemblies next week. Just a reminder that parents and 
carers are warmly invited to the Lower School (EYFS and Years 1 and 2) Assembly on Wednesday 27th September 
at 10.30am. If you are planning to join us, please note that you should use the Burden Road entrance, as the 
Coltman Avenue gate will be locked. The main gate will be opened at 10.15am and it will be closed at 10.25am so 
that we can begin our Assembly promptly. Unfortunately, if you arrive late there will be no staff available to let 
you in to the school. We know that you will understand that the children find it distracting when people arrive late 
to their special presentations, and we are confident that you will make every effort to arrive on time! 
 
The assembly for the older children is to be filmed and will appear on the website as soon as possible. The pupils 
have been learning a variety of poems and songs, and it promises to be a lovely service. If you could possibly spare 
any tins or packets of food, we would be pleased to use these for our harvest display. They will then be passed to 
the Beverley Food Bank. Please hand any donations to your child’s class teacher. Thank you very much in 
advance. 
 
Well done to all of those children who have been completing Learning Beyond The Classroom tasks; and also to 
those older pupils who have already passed Graduate and Masters Awards! We are very proud of your hard work. 
 
I do hope that you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


